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         BISCOVEY ACADEMY





4TH JANUARY 2016





 NEWSLETTER








ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS





Year 3





Class 1— Aiden Craddock-Maxwell


Class 2— Emily Scott








Overall	     Cameron Chenoweth





Year 4 





Class 1A— Shauna Haines


Class 5— Charlotte Budge


Class 6— Koren Taylor























Welcome back to Biscovey Academy!


I hope you all had an enjoyable Christmas Holiday and a wonderful New Year. Please read on for some useful information....


An AFTER SCHOOL CLUB LIST for the SPRING TERM is printed overleaf!


ALL CLUBS WILL BEGIN NEXT WEEK FROM MONDAY 11TH JANUARY!!





School Meals (provided by Chartwells)


The cost of a set meal REMAINS AT £2.20 with a drink of water. In addition cartons of juice priced at 30p and milkshakes at a cost of 50p are also available for the children to buy. Spare menus are available from the office.





Porthpean Camp (Year 5) and Isles of Scilly Camp (Year 6)


Spaces currently remain on both of these residential camps. Please contact the school office for further details if your child is interested in attending either of these camps. Thank you.





 ITEMS OF UNIFORM


PLEASE CONTINUE TO CHECK YOUR CHILD’S UNIFORM AND ALL BAGS THIS TERM TO ENSURE THAT YOUR CHILD IS TAKING/WEARING THEIR OWN CLOTHES HOME.


WE RECOMMEND NAMING ITEMS OF UNIFORM. Thank you for your co-operation.




















Mr RJ Green – Head Teacher                              






































Reminder of the school day


Children can enter their classrooms from 8.40am each day –


 Registration is  at 8.50am 


PLEASE TRY TO ENSURE CHILDREN ARRIVE BY THIS TIME


Any children arriving after 8.50am MUST report to the office to ensure they are marked on the register.


IF YOUR CHILD IS TO BE ABSENT FROM SCHOOL FOR ANY REASON PLEASE CONTACT THE SCHOOL OFFICE BY 9.30AM. FAILURE TO INFORM US PROMPTLY MAY RESULT IN THE RECORDING OF AN ‘UNAUTHORISED ABSENCE’ MARK


 ON THE CLASS REGISTER 




















SWIMMING SESSIONS





�


Swimming sessions will resume 


this Friday 8th January and continue until 12th February 2016 at £1.50 per session. Thank you.














Old Christmas cards required for recycling by our 


“Friends of Biscovey” committee!


We would welcome any donations of your unwanted Christmas cards to be made into Christmas gift labels. Thank you!








Diary Dates


Spring term – Monday 4th January to Thursday 24th March 2016 


(Half term - 15th to 19th February)








Summer term – Monday 11th April to Friday 22nd July


(Half term – 30th May to 3rd June)





STAFF TRAINING DATES STILL TO BE ARRANGED


 























TIMETABLE FOR MUSIC LESSONS


(all starting this week except for Violin and Woodwind)  


MONDAY –KEYBOARD


TUESDAY – VIOLIN AND WOODWIND


FRIDAY – UKELELE, GUITAR


 AND DRUMS





Please ensure that your child brings their instrument (if necessary) into school on the correct day. Thank you!








